
From: hatts  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 8:26 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Monies owed by Carmine Perrelli 
 
 
I wish to unequivocally state that the taxpayers of Richmond Hill should not be on the hook for 
monies owed by Councillor Perrelli. If this is allowed to happen there will be no stopping the 
Councillor from inflicting more of his financial mismanagement on the residents. 
 
Jonathan Hatt 
 
148 Centre Street West 
Richmond Hill, On 
L4C 3P7 
  


